
   
 
 

BUET 88 Club in Australia will be celebrating 30 years of graduation (1988 – 2018) in 
Canberra on 01st and 2nd December 2018. About 18 members from Sydney, Canberra, 
Melbourne, Brisbane and Perth will join the re-union along with 2 members from 
Bangladesh. Few extended family members of BUET 88 Club will also join the Gala night 
on 1st December (Saturday). The day will be celebrated with various activities by the 
members and their families. A t-shirt, crest and banner have been designed to 
commemorate the big event. 
 
BUET 88 Club was formed by the BUET graduates who entered BUET in 1983 (1982– 83 
session) and graduating in 1988 or Arch Graduate graduating in 1989. 
 
Reunion is a happy event for the members to rejuvenate with the old friends. It will be the 
time when we will evoke memories of our glorious days at BUET campus between the 
years 1983 to 1988. It will be a joyful event for all the BUET 88 members as many will be 
meeting each other after long 30 years. This will also give an opportunity to the families to 
know each other. 
 
This 30 year’s milestone was celebrated in USA and Bangladesh by the BUET 88 
members. In Australia, the momentum was created by the appointment of the new High 
Commissioner of Bangladesh to Australia HE Md Sufiur Rahman. Sufiur is a proud 
member of the BUET 88 club, who after graduating from BUET (Civil), entered the foreign 
services as a career diplomat. He has served as High Commissioner in Burma, Srilanka 
and Pakistan. Sufiur has graciously accepted to be the host of the grand reunion of BUET 
88 Australia at his residence in Canberra. 
 
BUET 88 members in Australia wishes a happy re-union to celebrate the 30 years of 
graduation. 

 

     
 
 


